
Rixy Stages 2024 - A follow up note 

30th December 2024 
 

Thank you to all the competitors and marshals for bearing with us while we dealt with three 

different incidents that caused stoppages during yesterday's Rixy Stages rally.  

We want to let you know that fortunately there were no serious injuries. Two competitors were 

taken to A&E and were released after being seen there. A special thanks to the marshals at those 

posts and the following competitors who stopped to help, and to the rescue crews who attended the 

incidents. 

The time taken to deal with the second incident and get everyone back in place afterwards was what 

led to the cancellation of SS3 & 4. We hope that you still enjoyed the rally and we look forward to 

seeing you again next year. 

The Organising Team 

 


